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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:51 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: cleaner air oregon

 

 

From: Wendy [mailto:wdf2nd@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 8:10 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: cleaner air oregon 

 
Dear Ms. Patrino, 

 
I am writing in support of the Cleaner Air Oregon bill, and desperately hoping that it gets 

full and complete funding. As a cancer survivor with a young family, I am deeply 
concerned about industrial toxins and diesel engine pollution, particularly in dense urban 

areas. It's time that Oregon took air quality seriously, combining legislation with the 
funding necessary to support it.  

 

Thank you, 
Wendy Ferguson 

Portland, OR 


